
Invitation to all club members. 
 
  We have a unique opportunity to interact with our community and provide a fun 
environment within two upcoming events.  We are in the discussion stages and require a 
count of volunteers that would be interested and committed to gauge if we have the 
presence and representation in numbers to stand either of these up and ensure the 
success and enjoyment of the following events: 
 

1. July 1st Long Weekend – Cobourg Festival 2017 (expected appx. 80,000) 
 

- The club requires volunteers for 3-4 days.  The festival runs 9am – 5pm each 
day. 

- Volunteer shifts would be (1) 3-4-hour shift each of the 4 days. 
- Duties would include supervising the kids, assisting in reloading air rifle, 

taking and safe keeping of funds for the cost of magazine load. 
 

  For this event please note that we have already confirmed contribution/donation of a 
portable range supplied by the CSSA and the required pistols/rifles. 
This would be great exposure for the club and information/encouragement for those 
seeking to join this sport. 
 

2. Air Rifle – Youth Section 
 

- To be held at the club every Saturday 10am-12pm from April-August 2017 
- We have had great previous success with this and are looking to bring some 

fun, sportsmanship and club camaraderie back with this event.   
 

  With this opportunity, we can introduce youngsters to the sport.  Impart the discipline 
and education in safe operation of a non-firearm.  The responsibility and action of range 
safety.  As well, the fun and camaraderie for all involved. 
 
  We are working to make the above events a success but require your help.  We are in 
the discussion stages and would appreciate your reply within 30 days of your receipt of 
this email as we will be readdressing the interest and commitment generated and 
expressed this early January 2017 
 
Thank you for your assistance, 
 

Jennifer Francisco 
Secretary, NPRC 

 


